Wednesday, May 20, 1964

CIVIL DEFENSE OPEN HOUSE

On Sunday, May 24, 1964, the Ozaukee County Civil Defense Races group will have Open House and Field Day Exercises at the Hill school Control Center.  The program will start at 1:00 p.m. and continue to about 4:00 p.m.  The bad weather date is May 31, 1964.

The group will have contact with the Watertown Control Center and various communities which are ready to become part of the communications network.  Emergency power sources and various aspects concerning emergency operations will be shown to the public.  Mr. Verne Teske, communications officer, and his group will be ready to brief and describe the action on hand.

All spirited and dedicated officials on county, city, village and town levels are invited as well as the general public.

